From:

To: West Midlands Interchange
Subject: West Midlands Interchange
Date: 31 January 2020 14:35:11
Dear Sir,

| write to object in the strongest possible terms to the request by Eversheds Sutherland acting on
behalf of Four Ashes to change the word Must for Should with regard to the rail terminal part of

the project.
This is clearly a calculated late request designed not to be seen, to try & move away from

building the rail hub. The rail hub must be built first, the roads in this area are being ruined by
hgv’s with the current level of traffic.

Yours Faithfully

Pete Buss





